
HOUSING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT FORUM 

 

Prince George’s County & The City of Bowie 

 

Need Language Interpretation?  
To request sign language or Spanish 
interpretation services, contact the 
Department of Housing and Community 
Development at (301) 883-6511 or TTY 
(301) 883-5428 at least 3 days in advance. 

Can’t Make the Meeting? 
Written comments may also be sent by e-
mail or mail to the Department of Housing 
and Community Development at 9200 Basil 
Court, Suite 306, Largo, Maryland 20774. 
Written Comments should be submitted by 
Wednesday, May 29, 2024. 

Additional Ques tions ? 
Prince George’s County: A. Funmi George, 
Esq. (301) 883-5536, 
aogeorge@co.pg.md.us  
 
City of Bowie: Kay Starr 
(301) 809-3009, kstarr@cityofbowie.org  

 

 

 

 

Prince George’s County is developing their 2026-2030 Consolidated Plan and 2026 Annual Action Plan 
along with the joint Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice with the City of Bowie. These 
documents are required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development and include market 
analysis, community input, and policy analysis to identify housing and community development needs as 
well as barriers and impediments that restrict a person’s housing choice. The study includes topics such 
as:  

• Community development and housing needs; 
• Service needs for special populations;  
• Racial and ethnic segregation, including segregated, concentrated areas of poverty; 
• Gentrification and displacement of residents from their communities; 
• Access to communities with high quality schools, good jobs, and public transportation; 
• Access barriers for people with disabilities; 
• Zoning regulations that limit housing types and price points; 
• Fair housing enforcement; and 
• Particular housing challenges faced by families with children, voucher holders, and persons with 

disabilities. 

You’re Invited!  
Prince George’s County and the City of Bowie 
invite you to attend a kick-off community 
meeting to learn about these important 
guiding documents and provide input on 
housing issues important to you and your 
community.  

Where: Prince George’s County 
RMS Building, 1400 McCormick 
Drive, Room 308, Largo, MD 
20774 
When: Wednesday, May 29, 
2024, 6:00PM – 8:00PM  
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